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School attendance for Eid 

We are anticipating that most children 
will not be in school on Friday due to 
the Eid celebrations.  School is open as 
normal, so if you are intending to send 
your children please ensure that they 
have their PE kit and swimming kit 
with them as if we have low numbers 
then we will be taking the 
children swimming and they 
will definitely be doing out 
door activities.  Thank you 
and have a super Eid. 

Teaching Assistant Vacancies 

We are anticipating that we will 
have two part time teaching 

assistant vacancies in September.  
These vacancies are for one year 
only. And you need a Level 3 

qualification to be able to apply. 

If you are interested in applying 
please visit our website 
where you will find 
more information. 

Today the children had a surprise visit from the Aston Villa mascot Hercules!. 
He visited to present  the school a brand new  Premier League Primary Stars 
football kit. We all can’t wait to see the team  scoring lots of goals in their new 
colours. 

Thank you to Aston Villa for their great partnership with Thornton Primary. 
We look forward to joining them in their World 
Cup tournament as Thornton represents Brazil. 
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Dates for your Diary 

Year 6 Kingswood  Residential- 

Monday 18th June—Wednesday 20th 
June 

Year 3  Think Tank Science Trip -  
Tuesday 19th June 

Eid– Ul-Fitr Mela 2018 -Thursday 21st 
June from 3:30pm to 5:30pm 

Year 1 & Year 2  Outdoor Maths Trip 
to Conkers –  Wednesday 27th June  

Magic 20 Attendance Project -Monday 
18th June until Friday 13th July. 

 Year 6 trip to Drayton Manor -
Tuesday 3rd July  

End of Summer Term break up for 
summer holidays - Friday 20th July 

Star Pupil assembly 

Wednesday 20th June 

9:00 am  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saliman Z 

Mohammed Zaid N 

 

Abdur Rahman C 

Reeyah D 

Zinedine M 

Umair H 

Danyaal S 

 

Haris M 

Saqib K 

Zayna N 

Ihsan I 

Amina S 

                    

Mohammed F 

Ruqayyah H 

Malaikah R 

Emaad N 

Zakir K 

                     

Laiba A 

Nabeel S 

Ahsan M 

Aleesa S 

Mohammed M 

Year 1 & 2 
Year 3 

Year 4 

Year 6 

Year 5 

Year 6  Sex and Relationships Education 
(SRE) Meeting 

 
There will be YEAR 6 parent  meetings on 
Tuesday 19th June 2018 at 9am and 2.45pm. 
These meetings are to enable parents to come 
and  view the materials that will be shown to 
the year 6 children in their SRE lessons on the 
21st June.  Mrs Mian, the school nurse, will be 
at these meetings. 


